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Tom Miller <tom@christielawgroup.com> Fri, Sep 23, 2022 at 4:47 PM
To: "Anderson, Matthew (DES)" <Matt.Anderson@kingcounty.gov>

Cc: Patreece Spence <patreecejs@gmail.com>, "Zangri, Anuradha" <azangri@kingcounty.gov>, "Reilly, Kaela"
<Kaela.Reilly@kingcounty.gov>, Ryan Call <Ryan.Call@cityoffederalway.com>, Teri Rogers Kemp
<kemplegalresearch@gmail.com>, Cooper Offenbecher <cooper@ahmlawyers.com>

Matt,

| am attaching the letter that Cooper Offenbecher and | sent to Gary Ernsdorff and Michelle Larson on
behalf of Tyler Turpin.

| am writing to urge the Inquest Program to support our request that the KCPAO grant Tyler Turpin use
and derivative use immunity for the reasons outlined in our letter to Ms. Larson and Mr. Ernsdorff. The
Inquest Program reformed its rules in order to achieve greater transparency into incidents where
people die during encounters with law enforcement. By joining us in encouraging the KCPAO to grant
immunity to involved officers, the Inquest Program would be advancing its interests in ensuring that

inquests are transparent proceedings in which all parties participate.

We respectfully request that the Inquest Program join us and urge the prosecutor’s office to grant
Officer Turpin use and derivative use immunity. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tom Miller

Christie Law Group, PLLC
2100 Westlake Ave. N., Ste. 206
Seattle, WA 98109

tom@christielawgroup.com
http://christielawgroup.com



https://www.google.com/maps/search/2100+Westlake+Ave.+N.,+Ste.+206+%0D%0ASeattle,+WA+98109?entry=gmail&source=g
http://christielawgroup.com/

NOTICE: The information contained in this email message and any accompanying files is intended
only for the personal confidential use of the designated recipients. The information may also be
legally privileged and should not be disclosed without the approval of the sender. If you are not the
intended recipient and have received this in error, please destroy this email and notify the sender
immediately. Thank you for your assistance.
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Teri Rogers Kemp <kemplegalresearch@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 23, 2022 at 5:39 PM
To: Tom Miller <tom@christielawgroup.com>

Cc: "Anderson, Matthew (DES)" <Matt.Anderson@kingcounty.gov>, Patreece Spence <patreecejs@gmail.com>, "Zangri,
Anuradha" <azangri@kingcounty.gov>, "Reilly, Kaela" <Kaela.Reilly@kingcounty.gov>, Ryan Call
<Ryan.Call@cityoffederalway.com>, Cooper Offenbecher <cooper@ahmlawyers.com>

The Family is working on a response.

Teri Rogers Kemp

NOTICE: This Email and its attachment(s) is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). The information in this Email, including attachments, may be
confidential and/or legally privileged and may contain protected health information. If you believe that it has been sent to you in error, please notify Teri
Rogers Kemp, P.S. and Teri Rogers Kemp by reply Email and delete the message and all its attachments. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of
this information by someone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Teri Rogers Kemp, P.S.
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